
 
 

Collegiate Scholarship Information 
Class of 2024 

 
The Pensacola Children’s Chorus is pleased to continue its collegiate scholarship program which aims to 
recognize the achievements and character of our graduating seniors. These awards will be announced at 
the annual High School Banquet and publicly shared on PCC’s social media platforms. 
 
Any graduating senior* is eligible to apply, provided that they have been a member of PCC for at least one 
full season (September through May). If selected, funds will be disbursed once proof of enrollment in a fully 
accredited post-secondary college or university is received. 
 

*Individuals with Florida Pre-Paid College Funds or Take Stock in Children scholarships are ineligible for a PCC Scholarship.  
*Individuals who have received a Bright Futures Scholarship are eligible for a PCC Scholarship. 
 

 

For the Class of 2024, the Pensacola Children’s Chorus is pleased to award 2 Scholarships at $1,500 each: 
 

The Spirit of Pensacola Collegiate Scholarship 
of the Pensacola Children’s Chorus 

The Spirit of Pensacola Scholarship is awarded to an outstanding graduating senior who best exemplifies 
the qualities of honor, courage, and commitment. True to the civic and military fabric of Pensacola, the 

awardee shall be selected and recognized for significant service and leadership in their own community 
and that of the Pensacola Children’s Chorus. 

 

 

TO APPLY 
 

Interested applicants should submit a written essay (400-500 words) which explains how one has 
embodied the traits of honor, courage, and commitment through their service to the Pensacola community 
and the Pensacola Children’s Chorus. 
 
Additionally, each applicant should submit a 1-page résumé which outlines one’s meaningful musical 
and/or theatrical performance as well as community service. (Please do not exceed one page.) 
 
No formal application is required. Interested applicants should submit these two artifacts – 1) essay and 2) 
résumé – electronically to submissions@pensacolasings.org. Please indicate a desire to apply for a 
collegiate scholarship in the subject and body of the email. 
 
Essays and résumés shall be reviewed by members of the PCC Board of Directors. 
 
Artifacts should be received by no later than 11:59pm on Monday, April 1, 2024. Late submissions will not be 
accepted. 


